

Dear Parakeets and Greenjays,

We are very happy to be your Year 3 teachers and we are looking forward to seeing you in September.

We know that it will feel strange coming back to school after such a long time but we want to reassure you that we care about you and want you to be happy and successful in your new classes. If you are worried about anything, we will be spending lots of time at the beginning of term making sure you are settled and are feeling comfortable being back at school again, and that you are getting used to your new classrooms and routines.

In Year 3 we will have these adults working with us: Mrs Muir and Mrs Deauville.

We hope you have a fantastic summer holiday and are able to relax and have fun with your families.

Mrs Agbaje and Miss Maxwell



Year 3 Summertime Bingo

Learn to count to 20 in Japanese	Use recycled materials to make a model	Take some photographs of the things you have been up to over the Summer	Have a pyjama day
Paint and decorate some stones	Do something nice for your family every day	Go camping in your garden	Make a birdfeeder
Keep a diary of your favourite days	Create a healthy snack and write the ingredients and instructions	Make some slime	Grow a plant
Read a chapter book and write a review	Learn something new	Go for a walk in nature and use your senses to describe what it is like	Build a campfire and toast marshmellows

Can you complete our Summertime Bingo? Try to complete a line or two or even a full house! Keep a scrapbook or photos of all your adventures to share with us in September. Mrs Agbaje and Miss Maxwell will try to complete a full house too. Do you think you can beat us?

Keep safe and have a fabulous Summer!